
 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 
      AUGUST 2019                               CLASS OF 2027 

  

Events 
Aug 5th First Day of 
School 

Aug 14th Chapel  

Aug 16th No School (staff 
in service) 

Aug 29th Open House 

Sept 2nd No School (Labor 
Day) 

Sept 11th Chapel 

Sept 13th No School (staff 
in service) 
 

“Together we can do Great things.”   

Welcome Back Papa `Elima! 
Let’s Have an Amazing 2019-
2020 School Year! 
Welcome back!  We hope you and your `ohana had a fun and relaxing 
summer!  This year will be full of exciting events and sentimental 
moments as the students embark on their last year in elementary! 

 It is an important year with so much to anticipate and we encourage 
everyone to stay connected and offer any ideas or suggestions, to make 
this year fun and successful.  We value and welcome everyone’s input!  

Don’t forget, our new school hours! School begins at 8:15 am until 
3:00 pm. For morning drop-off, supervision is provided on campus no 
earlier than 7:00 a.m. 

This years’ Open House will be on August 29th.  Please visit our 2027 
class table located outside of Nāmāhana.  We encourage everyone to 
come, 100% attendance from our class would be Great!   Plus, it’s a 
good opportunity to receive important information and check out this 
years’ special events! 
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 Fall 2019 

 Kōkua, working together, and 
staying connected… 

We Need You!! Below are some ways you can kōkua and work together, with 
us, to ensure this year is fun and a success…  
 1-2 Book Fair Chairs to work on the Book Fair Committee. 

1-2 Book Fair Craft Chairs to plan crafting tables for Book Fair ‘Ohana 
night. 

1-2 Class Social Chairs to organize 2 socials throughout the school 
year. 

             Ho`olaule`a Silent Auction Chairs to collect donations from our class.   

 HUGE MAHALO to Miki Adams (Lahela) and Jenn Maxwell                
(Ihikolonahe) for volunteering for our Ho`olaule`a Chairs!! 

Additional Volunteers will be needed for assisting at the Book Fair 
event on `ohana night, the Maui County Fair, and at Ho`olaule`a 
(kuleana TBA). 

CLASS DUES: Every year we ask for a monetary donation to help with costs 
for class socials, teacher appreciation gifts, Ho`olaule`a silent auction, and a 
surprise end of the year celebration.  This year we humbly ask every `ohana to 
donate $30 to the fifth grade class.  We will be collecting class dues during 
Open House at our class table.  We thank every family in advance for their 
contributions, the keiki will have a Blast!!                                                             
(please make checks payable to: KSMC PTSO) 

 

 

        
Kasey Gouveia 

 

(Emma) 
Email: kasey.gouveia@gmail.com 

 

Angel Sardine 
 

(Anthony) 
Email: anela25_@hotmail.com 

 
Please feel free to contact us at anytime with 

questions, ideas, or suggestions! 
 

 
We are excited to be your 
PTSO reps for this 2019-

2020 school year!! 
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